
 

                            

Snellville Citizens 

Police 
 

34th Session 

Spring 2023 
City of Snellville Police 

2315 Wisteria Drive 

Snellville, Ga. 30078 

 

 

The City of Snellville Police Department is offering this class in order to 

strengthen the bond of friendship and cooperation between our citizens and our 

police department. Class runs 9 weeks beginning on March 16th, 2023 and ending 

May 11th, 2023. This will help our citizens gain a better understanding of the risks 

and responsibilities of our police officers. Some of the classes included in this 

training will be Domestic Violence, Traffic Stops, Building Searches, Driving 

Under the Influence and Firearms Safety. This program also includes a ride along 

program with a Snellville Police Officer. 

Academy 



 

Applications must be returned no later than: 

Friday March 3rd, 2023 @ 5:00PM 

Class will begin on: 

Thursday March 16th, 2022 @ 6:00PM ending @ 8:00PM 

 

        City of Snellville Police 

2315 Wisteria Drive 

Snellville, Ga. 30024 

770-985-3555 

 
 Space is limited and your application  

must be filled out completely & must be NOTARIZED!!!! 

You will be notified via e-mail or phone call, as to the status of your application.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact: 

 

Sgt. Scott Smith 

ssmith@snellville.org 

 

 

 

mailto:ssmith@snellville.org

